
Do you need more chocolate in
your life? No worries - the PAC
can help! We will be holding
another Purdy’s fundraiser for
Easter and brochures will be sent
home in February. Our online
fundraiser is already open so any
returning customers can use the
Tillicum customer number
#21761 or this link:

purdy's is coming!

https://fundraising.purdys.com/1499063-93047)

The PAC was thrilled to hear that
over 70 kids from all grades have
signed up for Tillicum’s brand new

chess club! The PAC utilized
gaming funds to provide the

equipment for the club, which will
be a wonderful legacy for the

school and students in the coming
years. Special thanks to Ms. Leduc

for spearheading the club!

https://urstore.ca/tillicum-community-school
TILLICUM GEAR
Pick up in the office!
FAIRWAY CARDS

www.emilypress.com/tillicum
EMILY PRESS LABELS

Tell the cashier at the beginning of your
transaction that your returns should be
donated to Tillicum Elementary!

BOTTLE RETURN IT DEPOT

UPCOMING DATES

14 Happy Valentine's Day!

9 PAC Meeting 6:30pm via Zoom

18 Pro D Day No School

21 Family Day No School

3 How to Raise an Anti-Racist Child
Workshop 7:00pm via Zoom

February

UPCOMING DATES

14 Happy Valentine's Day!

18 Pro D Day No School

21 Family Day No School

23 Pink Shirt Day

3 How to Raise an Anti-Racist Child
Workshop 7:00pm via Zoom

February
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https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicumelementaryschoolparentgroup
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FOOD FOR FUN

fundraisers
Ongoing

We would like to give a huge shout out to our amazing community of families at Tillicum!
While things continue to be very hectic and stressful in the world, it is comforting to know we
have so many amazing families connected together and sharing information during these
trying times. If you haven’t already, please consider joining our Facebook page and join in on
the fun: https://www.facebook.com/groups/tillicumelementaryschoolparentgroup

Sharing is caring!

In an effort to keep Tillicum families
informed of Covid 19 exposures in our

school, the PAC has a Google spreadsheet
in the Facebook Parent Group. If your
child is positive or suspected positive,

please anonymously fill in the information
so we can all stay safe!

https://bit.ly/3kIT7DM

We are hopeful the next Food for Fun can take place on Friday, March 18th
but this will depend in large part on current protocols and restrictions for
volunteers within the school. Details will be emailed out once the date is
confirmed so please stay tuned!

February 2022 TILLICUM
Elementary PAC

February 3 @7:00pm via Zoom
Get your FREE tickets here:

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/how-to-raise-an-anti-racist-child-free-online-workshop-tickets-228018428257

to get a hop on their Easter
chocolate shopping! Mmmm
chocolate!


